
From: Ryder, Christopher 
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2014 10:20 AM 
To: Jason Zorn (zornjc@westinghouse.com) 
Subject: Acknowledge Receipt of Exemption Request 
 
Jason, 
 
The NRC staff received your application, dated January 3, 2014, requesting an exemption to 
Part 30, Appendix A.  Any fees associated with this review will be charged to TAC number 
L33303.  If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 

Chris Ryder  
 
Christopher Ryder, Licensing Project Manager 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards 
Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards 
Fuel Manufacturing Branch 
Room 3WFN 13C27 
Mail stop 3WFN 13C54 
 
Tel: (301) 287-0651 
Fax: (301) 287-9339 
 


